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Galloway Township , NJ- On Friday, September 18th, a ribbon 
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President Saatkamp said, “The Nacote Creek Marine Science and Environmental Field Station is one 
of our greatest facility resources at the College.”  “Stockton’s proximity to both fresh and saltwater 
ecosystems gives students the unique opportunity to study a much more diverse assortment of 
marine life.  We are pleased to be helping to make this facility even better for our students. This 
upgrade is part of a college-wide effort to improve and expand our academic facilities.”  
 
The Nacote Creek Rehabilitation and Upgrade Project began in the winter of 2009 and continued 
through the spring semester.  An addition was built onto Building 501, the Teaching and Research 
Laboratory, nicknamed the log cabin, to increase space for larger and multiple course offerings.  The 
computer lab was relocated and updated, an indoor seawater table was added for instructional use, 
the student lounge was improved, and a handicapped accessible restroom was added.   
 


